
Paulsboro High School
670 N Delaware Street
Paulsboro, NJ 08066
Phone: (856) 423-2222
Fax: (856) 423-2443 Paul Morina, Sr. High Principal

May 2024

Dear Parent/Guardian;

The Paulsboro High School Credit Recovery Program will be conducted at Paulsboro High School starting on Monday, 
June 17th through Wednesday, July 24th. This program will operate Monday thru Thursday and will be broken down into 
two sessions. Session #1 classes will run from 7:45 AM - 10:30 AM and Session #2 classes will run from 10:45 AM - 1:30 
PM. Classes will be assigned to students based on availability and student need.

Attendance Expectations
Regular attendance is required for all students participating in the Summer Credit Recovery. The policy of the Paulsboro 
Board of Education requires that students who do not attend classes regularly WILL NOT receive credit. Any student who 
has more than two absences for any reason will not receive credit. Additionally, lateness of 15 or more minutes or 
leaving 15 or more minutes early will be considered an absence.

Disciplinary Expectations
Students participating in the summer credit completion program will be expected to follow the same code of conduct 
and expectations that are in place during the regular school year. Students who refuse to comply with those expectations 
will be issued detentions and/or be removed from the summer program. Student detentions will be given for, but are not 
limited to the following reasons; late to class, misconduct, unauthorized areas, offensive/loud speech, misuse of school 
property/technology, verbal assault, taking property, fighting, etc.

Course Offerings

The following courses are expected to be offered as part of the Credit Recovery Program this summer: English I, II, III, & 
IV, Health & Physical Education, World History, United States History I, United States History II, Algebra I, Algebra II, 
Geometry, Biology, Chemistry & Other Science. Actual class offerings are subject to student need and teacher availability 
and will be assigned by school administration.

Students who are interested in registering for the credit completion program should use the link below to complete the 
electronic registration form.

Credit Recovery - Registration Form

You also have the option to participate in Educere's Virtual Summer School which is $195 per course.

Sincerely,

Pau� Morin�
Paul Morina
Paulsboro High School, Principal

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScQ0F8gX-jMVfSWqa2jVa5cLk4RxJAnS0mSWEVW8DUNkq09uA/viewform
https://nam02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.educere.net%2FmyCourses.asp%3FpageID%3D3461.81&data=05%7C01%7Cmmooreco%40paulsboro.k12.nj.us%7C16721c697e004815fbb208db554651d7%7Ce68b83401738411b96f5aa53b30dc8a4%7C0%7C0%7C638197532757797623%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=Pp%2FCJ%2FwponkF1LLca2Azuz%2FuaKFKqHhJfoAPimqouvQ%3D&reserved=0

